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TCMA Represented at Annual AMAA Meeting 
TCMA President Kelly Hyde attended the annual American Medical Association Alliance meeting in

Chicago in June. The meeting was filled with valuabe information for our membership including

informative speakers on membership, leadership, as well as physician burnout. "My hope is that TCMA

can serve as an outlet to deter physician family burnout. The stresses and demands are high and those

of us in the alliance can all relate to that and we hope we can relieve or minimize that for our families

also," says Hyde. 



ATTENTION ALL COMMITTEE CHAIRS!
 

Do you know who is on your committee?  This is how to check:

 

Sign in to Directory Spot using your COMPUTER, not your mobile device.

 

Select “Search Groups” from the main menu, then click on your committee to see a list of

your committee members. It’s that easy!

Please let me know if you have any problems or questions. 

Thanks, Pat Wallis (patriciaawallis@gmail.com)



Calling all Party Planners!
TCMA is looking for a volunteer (or two) to generously offer their time and party-planning expertise for

our annual Party with a Purpose, celebrating our annual sponsors and grant recipients. Anyone

interested in chairing Party with a Purpose can contact Kelly Hyde (president@tcmalliance.org).



Enrichment Committee Spotlights
Vital Signs is highlighting different enrichment groups throughout the summer so members

can know about different opportunities. Here are two to consider:

BOOK GROUP - We meet about once a month to review current and classic literature. Reading the book is not

a prerequisite for attending!  Everyone is welcome to join this fun group.  It is a great way to meet other

members.  Please join us.



Members of the Book Group visiting and discussing a book.

MATINEE MOVIE GROUP - We meet to view films playing at local theaters. We typically meet once a month

from March to August and twice monthly from September through February (except in December when we

don't meet). We try to see as many Oscar- and award-nominated movies as possible. Information about

upcoming movie viewings typically goes out via email about a week before we meet. All are welcome to attend.

Please contact Betty Stuart at ehstuart@hotmail.com to be added to the emai list. See you at the movies!

Wonders & Worries
 

TCMA/TCMAF has supported Wonders & Worries recently through bake sale donations as well as

preparing holiday cards. Here's a little about them if you're hearing about Wonders & Worries for the

first time and want to know who they are.

 
Emotionally healthy families are the cornerstone of a thriving society. Local

nonprofit Wonders & Worries ensures that children and teens can reach their full potential
even though their parent is facing a serious illness. Wonders & Worries provides

professional support for ages 2-18 through a parent’s illness. All services are free of
charge and offered in English and Spanish at four offices in Travis and Williamson

Counties. Spread the word! Visit www.wondersandworries.org or call 512-329-5757 for
more information.



Summer Schedule for Vital Signs
Vital Signs will go to a monthly publication schedule for the summer, with one issue
each month for June, July and August. (You can also check the TCMA website to

keep you up-to-date all summer.) Here are submission deadlines for summer issues:
June 26th for July 2017 Vital Signs

July 25th for August Vital Signs
Our weekly publication schedule will resume in September!
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